
The Community of St. Patrick’s Catholic High School Invites
Parents and Grade 8 Students from all Sarnia-Lambton Catholic

Elementary Schools to our Annual

OPEN HOUSE
at St. Patrick’s Catholic High School

1001 The Rapids Parkway, Sarnia

Welcome to the Fighting Irish Family
Learn more about our exciting newly renovated school

Thursday, January 15th
Students in our Catholic elementary partner schools will receive additional information

in their home schools. Other interested parents and students should contact:

519-332-3976, Ext. 20410
lori.gray@sccdsb.net

1001 The Rapids Parkway, Sarnia

Lori Gray
Student Services Secretary
St. Patrick’s Catholic High School

Family Open House
6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

• 6:00 p.m. – Welcome and
information session in the cafeteria

• 6:45 p.m. – Information and activities
in gym and tours of updated facility

Student Open House
9:30 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.

• Tours of our updated facility
• Information and activities
• Lunch to be provided


